
    
  
  
   
  
  

   
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request 

 
Thank you for your further email of 21 July. You asked: 
 
“We would like to see any correspondence between the Mayor’s Design Advisory Group and 
Wandsworth Council regarding the proposed 9 Elms Bridge” 
 
We have conducted searches with the Mayor’s Office, Transport team and the Planning team and 
have obtained the attached information which is in scope of your FOI request. 
 
Letters dated 2 March and 16 April have been redacted considerably as the text is not relevant to 
the request. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you 
quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
  
Meena Shah 
Information Governance Officer 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-
organisation/freedom-information. 
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